The Zoning Board of Appeals is currently looking for persons interested in being placed on the Zoning Board of Appeals board. Letters of interest should be submitted to the Township Supervisor no later than 3:00pm on Friday February 9<sup>th</sup>.

The Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) is responsible for mediation when there is a dispute regarding a citizen and the Zoning Department.

For example: A permit is denied to a citizen that wishes to construct a building and the permit is denied by the Zoning Department. The citizen can appeal to the ZBA for an appeal of the permit.

Meeting Frequency: As needed. Average around 3 times a year.